July 22, 2024

Select Board Meeting

Meeting called to order at 5:30 p.m.

Present: Select Board Members: Jay Marsh, Carlos Martin, & Chris Mann

Town Clerk: Brandi Broe

Road Commissioner: Hunter Locke

1. Adjustments or Changes to Agenda:

- 2. Select Board and Hunter discussed roads. We received two grants from Vermont Better Roads Grant Program, one for Maxfield/Smithville Road and one for Plot Road. Both projects went out to bid and we received 3 different bids. The select board reviewed the bids and Bob Edwards and Sons Excavation will be completing these projects. Hunter will grade Montgomery Road, Wetherell Road, Fox Hill, and High Meadows Road. The Select Board approved an apron off from the Covered Bridge on Church Street. Hunter will set up a day with Slayton's Sealing to have this completed. Hunter will work on ditching on Oaks Road. The Select Board and Hunter are trying to come up with a way to clear out a newer culvert on Oaks Road of debris, Hunter will call the Johnson Fire department to see if they could clean it out with their high-pressure water hose. Ditching needs to be done on Lapland Road, Hunter will do that before winter.
- 3. Reviewed and Approved Minutes of 6/24/24 Select Board Meeting. July 8th meeting was cancelled.
- 4. Approved Orders/Bills to be paid.
- 5. Hunter will remove the building on the town green, now that it is all cleaned out.

Montion made by Jay and seconded by Carlos to Adjourn.

Adjourned at 7:15pm

Respectfully submitted by Brandi Broe, Town Clerk